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Pendeen Crescent, Southway, Plymouth, PL6 
6QS 
Tel : 01752 775478 
Email : oakwood.office@discoverymat.co.uk 

Diary Dates to        

Remember 

Thurs 12th September - 3.30pm 
Parents Welcome Meeting  
 
Fri 13th September  
Roald Dahl Day—no dress up 
(celebration in school) 
 
Thurs 19th September—8:30am 
Parent Math meeting—Key  
Instant Recall Facts (KIRFs) 
 
Thurs 3rd October 
National Poetry Day 
 
Thurs 10th October 
Nasal Flu Vaccination  
 
Tues 15th October 
Individual and Class  
Photographs 
 
28th October to 1st November 
HALF TERM HOLIDAY 
 
Monday 2nd December 
NON PUPIL DAY 
 
23rd Dec to 3rd January 
CHRISTMAS BREAK 
 
17th Feb to 21st Feb 
HALF TERM 
 
7th April to 21st April 
EASTER BREAK 
 
Monday 5th May 
MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY 
 
26th May to 30th May 
HALF TERM 
 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back everyone, it’s been a fantastic couple of days and I 
really appreciate how welcoming children, parents and staff have 
been. I’m excited about leading the dedicated team at Oakwood 
Primary and working, learning and supporting your wonderful  
children. 
 
Although it’s only been two days the children have settled well into 
their new classes and got to know the adults that they will be 
learning with and their classmates. 
 
Along with Mrs Chubb and Mrs Lock, I aim to be available either 
at the beginning or end of the school day in the school grounds 
where hopefully we can answer any questions or queries you may 
have. Feel free to pop into reception if you’d like to see me. 
 

 

 

I hope you have a good weekend and all at Oakwood look forward 
to welcoming you back to school on Monday. 
 
Paul Arnold and the Oakwood Team 
 

Senior Head of school. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.E. Days 

 

 
 

Term Dates 2024-2025 

 
 

Please see below the PE timetable for the Autumn Term. PE lessons will commence the week       
commencing 9th September. Children come to school wearing their P.E. kit on these days. 



 Lost Property 

 

 

We have quite a lot of lost property in school. 
Please feel free to pop in and have a look to see if 
anything belongs to your child. 

All lost property will be available each Friday at 
Tea with Teresa. 

 Free School Meals 

 
 
 
 
 

Secondary Admission Information 

Is your child starting secondary school next  
September? 

Please see below admission information  

                    from Plymouth City Council 

You may be entitled to apply for Free School 
Meals for your child/ren if you receive  the          
following benefits:- 
 

• Universal Credit, Income Support  

• Income Based Job Seekers Allowance,  

• Income Related Element of Employment 
and Support Allowance,  

• Guaranteed Credit element of Pension  
Credit 

• Child Tax Credit (without Working Tax  
Credit) with an annual income of £16,190 or 
less.  

 
We would urge parents who may be eligible for 
Free School Meals for the children to either apply 
on-line through the Plymouth City Council website 
or contact the school office for a form as soon as 
possible. This is very important, even if your child 
does not wish to take up the free meal. The regis-
ter of FSM entitlement affects our overall school 
budget and we may be missing out on funding as a 
result.  
 
Please do not confuse this with Universal Free 
School Meal entitlement for children in Years    
Reception to Year Two.  

Roald Dahl Day 

 

 

 

Parent Welcome Meeting 

 

 

 

Friday 13th September is Roald Dahl Day! 
 

Children at Oakwood will be celebrating 
Roald Dahl Day by learning about this    

amazing author and his books and also        
enjoying different Roald Dahl activities 

 
Please see the link below:- 

 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/36824907 

Thursday 12th September - 3.30pm 
 

We look forward to welcoming our parents/
carers to the Parent Welcome Meeting next 

week in the school hall. 
 

This is a great opportunity to meet the team 
and find out key information related to your 

child's year group and learn more about 
events planned across the school year. 

 
Please arrive through the community  

entrance gates at 3.30pm. 
 

We look forward to seeing as many of you 
as possible. 


